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For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF STATE UNIVERSITIES
AND COLLEGES (SUCs) IN REGION il

CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM
No. 53 , series of 2024

Subject : AUAP-PIM 9" GLOBAL LEADERSHIP PROGRAM

Date : March 6, 2024

This has reference to the attached Memorandum from the Office of the Chairperson with
Reference No. IASCTS24-1-528 dated February 28, 2024 extending the invitation to
participate in the AUAP-PIM 9" Global Leadership Program from August 11-17, 2024 in
Nonthaburi, Bangkok, Ayutthaya, and Pattaya City in Thailand.

Kindly be advised to refer to the attached memorandum for the details.
Should there be any queries/clarifications, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with

the Office of the Chairperson, CHED through telephone number (02) 8351 7413 or email at
chairperson@ched.gov.ph.

For everyone’s information and usual cooperation.

MS. LORA L. YUSI
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV
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COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

Reference No.: IASCTS24-1-528
MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRPERSON
TO :  PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES
CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS/
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT : Invitation to participate in AUAP-PIM gth Global Leadership Program
from August 11-17, 2024 in Nonthaburi, Bangkok, Ayutthaya, Thailand

DATE : 28 February 2024

The Commission on Higher Education hereby informs all interested parties of the
invitation from the Association of Universities in Asia and the Pacific (AUAP) to
participate in the AUAP-PIM oth Global Leadership Program which will be held in
Nonthaburi, Bangkok, Ayuthaya, and Pattaya City, Thailand from u to 17 August
2024.

The program extends an opportunity to 60 students from AUAP Member and Non
Members institutions to participate in a seven-day, challenging extra-curricular initiative,
encompassing the Theme “Rethink, Relearn, Reskill”.

This is designed for students seeking healthy personal growth within a comprehensive
mindset environment, exploring how student leadership can address global challenges
and drive change. Talks and discussions will be conducted in English and will delve into
topics such as innovative skills, entrepreneurship, peace, career development, cultural
diversity, intercultural communication, and key challenges in global societies.

The program will feature various extra-curricular activities, engaging students in
leadership assignments and providing an avenue to explore Thai culture. Activities
include a creativity contest introduction, entrepreneurial engagement, group
presentations, and sightseeing. The program's closing ceremony will allow students to
showcase their performances and receive certificates for program completion.




Interested students may register untii 30 June 2024 through this link
| Vx4 8BtcioWal IA

httne-/ /fnrme ola /W=

Registration fees will cover local hotels on uth to 16th, meals, pick up and send off to the

airport, study tours.




